
Notice of a Public Hearing: The Weber County Planning Office has received a request for a 
development agreement to  

preserve development rights and to allow for this development to be phased over a longer  

period of time, consisting of approximately 48 acres, in the FV-3 Zone.  

You are hereby notified and invited to express your thoughts concerning this application at  

a meeting of the Ogden Valley Planning Commission to be held in the Weber County  

Commission Chambers (1st floor, Weber Center [2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden Utah]) on  

Tuesday, September 23, 2025 at 5:00 pm.  

Meeting date and time is subject to change.  Please call to confirm the meeting time and  

schedule at 801-399-8371 or 801-399-8374. 


